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June 21, 2017 
 
 
At the Regular Salem School Committee meeting held Monday, June 19, 2017 the School 
Committee approved the following requests to fund Professional Development in the amount of 
$12,000 as follows: 
 
Mr. Fleming motioned to approve the utilization of $5,000 out of the Dominion Funds to pay 
Professional Development Stipends.  Ms. Manning seconded the motion.  The Motion carried. 
 
Mr. Fleming motioned to approve the transfer $7,500 from Personnel Salaries to Professional 
Development.  Dr. Walsh seconded the motion.  The Motion carried. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
 
___________________________ 
Angelica Alayon, Secretary to the 
Salem School Committee 

 


